
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 
Pursuant to Section 286.011, Florida Statutes, 

notice is hereby given that the Organizational 

Meeting of the 2025 Okaloosa County Value 

Adjustment Board (VAB) of will convene at 9:45 

a.m. on Monday, July 21, 2025, in the Okaloosa 

County Administration Building, 1250 N. Eglin 

Parkway, Shalimar, Florida 32579, 1st Floor 

Commission Chambers.  

 

The primary purpose of this meeting is to ratify 

the VAB’s private legal counsel, establish filing 

fees, hire/ratify Special Magistrates, and set the 

dates and location of hearings, etc.   

 

The public is invited to attend and be heard. Any 

person who anticipates that he or she will appeal 

a decision of the VAB should make sure a verbatim 

record of the proceeding is made (see s. 286.0105, 

F.S.). 

 

For general inquiries, please call 689-5000, 

extension 3437 or by email at 

clerk2bcc@okaloosaclerk.com. 

 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American 

Disabilities Act and will make reasonable 

modifications for access to these hearings upon 

request. For Hearing Impaired, dial 1-800-955-

8771 (TDD), and 1-800-955-8770 (Voice). Requests 

must be made at least 48 hours in advance of the 

hearing in order to provide the requested service. 
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